
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

Christine Harper, Chief Enrollment Officer 

University of Kentucky 

Via email:  abigailjacob@uky.edu. 

 

requested the following records: “Data requested from UK: Student name, Physical address, 

Student or parent email (prefer student, but understand parent may be released instead), Phone 

number, Grade level.” 

 

This FOIA request was received 4/26/23, and responded to on 5/1/23. It took 2  District 

employees a total of 40 minutes ($25.54) to respond to this FOIA request. Total attorney time 

equaled 0 hours ($0). 
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